
 

 
 

MINISTRY OF FINANCE & ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT 
PROCUREMENT POLICY OFFICE 

 
Circular No. 6 of 2009 

 
 
 

Ref    : F/PPO/4/1 V2 
 
From: Director, Procurement Policy Office 
 
To    : Heads of Public Bodies 
 
 

Withdrawal of Standard Bidding Document 
 

 Public Bodies are hereby advised that the Standard Bidding Document for 

works for values up to Rs 200M Ref. No. W/SBD7/03/09 will be withdrawn from the 

list of approved standard bidding documents as from 1st July 2009. 

2. Accordingly, the document should not be used for any procurement of works 

initiated after that date. 

 

 

 
Procurement Policy Office 

28 May 2009 


